
Dear WCCH Family,
Summertime at the Woodburn Christian Children’s
Home is filled with lots of activities. The children
spend plenty of time playing outside and completing
chores as a group. They also go to community
events, attend church camp, youth group trips, and
visit with their families. The goal is to help the
children discover how they fit into God’s world while
helping them develop abilities and behaviors.

The houseparents spend the summer modeling a
Christian family while caring for the children’s needs.
Each couple sacrifices so much to help discouraged
children develop faith in God and trust in people.

As a mission we host work groups and visitors
dropping off pantry supplies. We also spend time
ministering to families seeking help. Summertime is
filled with opportunities. Your giving enables us to
answer the opportunities, bringing glory to God.

In Service to Him, Joe Heins Executive Director

Save the Date - 17th Annual Benefit Auction

October 8, beginning at 4:00 PM.

The WCCHBenefit Auction provides essential funds
to help children realize their full potential at WCCH.
Each year, the Christian community rallies around
the opportunity to provide a home for discouraged
children. The goal is to show God’s love for children
while participating in a family-focused event.

Tomake this year’s auction a success, we needyour
assistance to gain valuable items. Examples include
business owners who donate a product or service,
owners of vacation rental properties who are willing
to donate a week’s stay, churches who develop a
themed basket. Additional donation categories
include tools, toys, entertainment, outdoor furniture,
sports equipment, electronics, etc.

We are also looking for businesses, churches and
families to sponsor the auction. This is an excellent
way to impact children. Please visit our website.

If you contributed in July, your receipt is on the back of this letter. Thank you for your faithful support.
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Embrace the Vision
Each child who comes to the Woodburn Christian
Children’s Home is given an opportunity to embrace a
new vision for their life. A vision of predictability, hope
and faith. Often times realizing the vision begins with
healing past trauma and neglect, therebymaking room
in their hearts for God’s love.

The Strong and Courageous Learning and Counseling
Center is designed to help each child embrace a new
vision. The floorplan, color scheme, and interaction of
different spaces provide a safe place to discover life.

Please consider giving sacrificially to the capital
campaign. Each child needs strong and courageous
adults willing to provide for their future. Currently, God
has provided 78% of the capital campaign funds (1.47
million of 1.9 million). Together, we will Finish Strong.

Ribbon Cutting Celebration: November 19, 2022.
(The celebration will also mark 50 years of ministry.)


